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Greetings from the Montaño 
family! Great news from 
Hermosillo, Sonora. We hope that 
all of our supporting churches had 
a fruitful season of ministry! 
	 It has been a busy summer, 
Apart from the activities that we 
have here in Hermosillo, I was 
invited to participate in a youth 
conference in Mexico City. What a 
privilege to open God’s word and 
preach to several thousands of 
teens. Many decisions were made. 
It was a blessing to be able to 
participate in that way and invest 

in the next generation of 
Christians. 
	 In the month of August 
we had a marriage activity and 
several youth activities. 
Several received Christ as 
savior during our services and 
our soul winning endeavors.  
	 During the month of 
September we were invited to 
preach a missions Wednesday in a 
supporting church in Pheonix. 
What a blessing to preach in a 
church that has supported us 
from the beginning . During this 
month we also had our soul 
winning training. Our goal was 

120 soul winners and we 
did not meet our goal 
we had 115 for this 
training. Next year will 
continue to have our 
goal of 120 until we get 
there. Our Goal is to 
continue to grow in our 
soul winners so we can 
reach more people.  
	 October was a very 
busy month. We had 

our leadership conference in 
Hermosillo. We had the privilege 
of training pastors and laypeople 
in the area of ministry. I taught 
lessons on biblical counseling and 
other speakers  that were invited 
also taught topics concerning the 
ministry. There is a big need for 
ministerial training here in 
Mexico. I was also invited to teach 
another pastors conference in the 
city of Mexicali,Mx. and I was able 
to do more ministry training. 
These pastors will go  back to 
their home churches and reach 
more people with  a renewed 
spirit and more training- it is 
exciting to know I had a part in it 
and you have a part in that also!  
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	 Please continue to pray 
for our christian school and 
Bible institute. May the Lord 
call many of these young 
people into His harvest. We are 
also thankful for some 
donations we have received. 
We were able to buy a new Mac 
mini, and we received a call 
that we are being mailed 
another used laptop. We 
continue to try to upgrades 
some of our Apple Mac 
computers that we have. 
Continue to pray as we are 
saving to buy a building or 
land. As we continue to grow 
we will continue with our 
vision of for the furtherance of 
the Gospel.  

	 Please continue to pray 
for our christian school and 
our discipleship program as 
we continue to work with new 
believers. 

Prayer needs: 
1. Maturity of our church 
family  
2.  Boldness in witnessing - 
fruit that remains  
3.  Wisdom in leading the 
church through giving for a 
future building or land.

SOFIA AND BENJAMIN, ON OUR WAY TO A 
CONFERENCE

FULL HOUSE, WE NEED MORE SPACE MAGGIE TEACHING CHILDREN’S SUNDAY 
SCHOOL CLASS

MAGGIE TEACHING LADIES IN PUEBLA

IN SEPTEMBRE WE BAPTIZED 10

MORE PEOPLE GRADUATING FROM DISCIPLESHIP


